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During the course of 16 weeks, ELY relocated more than 40,000 
objects belonging to the Textile Museum in Washington, DC, to their 
new storage facility in Ashburn, VA. Our team’s work included expert 
art handling and packing. Additionally, between locations, ELY 
performed pest management procedures at our facility by placing all 
textiles into two walk-in freezers as a preparation for the move into 
the new site.
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